
Question: When will the RFPs be released on the website? 

Answer: Please check the website in mid-June 2023.  

 

Question: Is there a separate contract for mental health treatment therapy services that will be separate 
from urine testing?  

Answer: Yes, you can itemize which service(s) you wish to provide. 

 

Question: Do we have to provide all listed services, or may we pick which service(s) we plan to use? 

Answer: You can select which service(s) you wish to provide and are not required to provide all the 
listed services. 

 

Question: Is there a need for mental health/assessment services in Emmet, Charlevoix, Antrim, Otsego, 
and Cheboygan Counties? If yes, do you have specific forms I will need to use for the submission 
process? 

Answer: Yes, there is a need for services in the listed counties. Please check our website in mid-June 
where you will find more information and instructions regarding the proposal submission process.   

 

 

 


